Comments on the Liturgical Minister Info sheet

The Liturgical Minister Information Sheet, “ info sheet”, for short, was not my idea. It
was started some 16 years ago be Father Jamie Mazanec. But it is a good idea and we
have stuck with it. It is an ideal way for the LM’s to communicate with the scheduler.

Note that it is not necessary for an LM to submit an info sheet each quarter. If
you have no changes in, name, mailing address, telephone number, Mass preference,
times per month, no vacation days planed, and do not want to participate in any of the
special Masses, then the computer will schedule you with the latest data that it
has. However, if you do have any changes, and some vacation plans, then the info
sheet is a must.

For those families that have more than one LM, and wish to be scheduled
together, only one info sheet for the family is necessary. The data on that sheet
will apply to each member of the family.

You can avoid paper altogether by entering your data in an info sheet on the Parish
website. The schedule is also published on the parish website. However, the phone
lists are not published on the website for various reasons. A printed copy of the phone
lists is very helpful, if you need to find a substitute. We will be happy to supply you with
a printed copy of the schedule along with the phone lists upon request. This copy can
be picked up in the sacristy of the church. The phone lists could also be emailed to you
upon request.

Thank you for being part of our Liturgical Ministry.



